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NWR Robotics Team Children of the Corn
The NWR Robotics Team, Children of the Corn, competed at Warren Hills. The team

placed 19th in the qualifying matches. They then joined Alliance 6 for the
championship rounds, but were unfortunately eliminated in the last round of the

semi-finals. Way to go Team 6945!! 
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 A note from the School Counseling Office: 
Hi Patriots!
We hope you have an enjoyable and restorative
Spring Break! We are in the home stretch of the
2023-2024 school year; let’s finish strong! Don’t
forget about SAT Prep classes on Tuesdays and
Wednesdays, as well as after school tutoring on
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays! We look
foward to seeing you there!

Mr. Baum, Mrs. Drum, Mr. Hill,
Ms. Quinn, and Mrs. Richardson

Mon, 4/15 Delayed Opening PLC

Tues, 4/16 PSAT’s for 10th grade

Fri, 4/19 Guys & Dolls @ 6 pm

Sat, 4/20 Guys & Dolls @ 12 pm

Wed, 4/24 Greece Trip Interest Meeting at 6pm

 Looking ahead: 



From the Health Office





Mrs. Potestio’s class enjoyed a 
family Easter luncheon!



Mrs. Potestio’s class enjoyed a 
family Easter luncheon and activities!





See Mrs. Drum or Mrs. Richardson for more
info and permission slips!



Contact Ms.
DeMonte to join

SAT Math. Contact
Mrs. DellaBella to
join SAT English.

SAT Math and
English Prep
courses are

FREE!



If you would like to
join on April 24th to
learn how to make

plant hangers, please
RSVP to Mrs.

Richardson by April
17th

Join a school
counselor each
Wednesday for 

Power Hour!



The Art Department needs your help!
We are thrilled to announce our upcoming art project that invites each participant to

contribute to a breathtaking mural adorning the Ceramics and Health hallway. This
collaborative masterpiece, aptly named "School of Individuality," will feature a collection of
uniquely designed fish tiles by our art students, with each one symbolizing the diversity and

creativity within our community.
We need your help to make it truly shine - quite literally!

We're on the lookout for mirrors of all shapes, sizes, and conditions to incorporate into our
masterpiece. Whether they're pristine and whole or pre-smashed with character, each
mirror will play a vital role in adding depth, intrigue, and a touch of magic to our mural.

Mirrors don't just reflect light; they reflect our community's spirit, diversity, and vibrancy.
They're a symbol of interconnectedness, where each shard contributes to a beautiful mosaic

of stories, experiences, and perspectives.
So, raid your attics, scour your garages, and rummage through your closets - those

forgotten mirrors could be just what we need to make our mural pop! Plus, this is your
chance to declutter and give those mirrors a new lease on life as part of a captivating

public artwork.
Not sure if your mirror is up to snuff? Don't worry - we welcome all contributions, from the
sleek and modern to the quirky and eclectic. Whether it's a sleek wall mirror, a vintage hand

mirror, or even a funky funhouse mirror, we'll find the perfect spot for it in our design.
Here's how you can get involved:

*Donate Mirrors: you can drop off your mirrors at NWR Main Lobby during school hours.
*Spread the Word: Share this email with friends, family, and neighbors who might have

mirrors to spare. The more mirrors, the merrier!
*Follow Our Journey: Keep up with our progress on social media @northwarrenreg and join

us for the unveiling celebration when the mural is complete!
Thank you in advance for your support and generosity. Together, let's transform our

community with art that reflects the beauty of us all!



The Art Department needs your help!



8th grade Science - solar car races


